Ikantersville

NORTH CAROLINA

April 30, 2015

Sr. Gerardo Murarra
Nutec =~ : i
Vice. Pre5|dent PmJects e
Jardin de San Jeronrmo 225
Monterrey, N L V_CZP:6464

Dear Gerardo

hfaye had the opportunity to review the information that you provided
|luation of Huntersville, NC as a potential site location. Based on the
ion that the company would qualify for an incentive grant for corporate

The Town of. untersvrl
regarding Pro;e 436"
mformatlon pro

: Hunterswlle NG
The creat|0n of a minimum of33

I'Business; I_nvestment rograrn funds. Lake Norman
r'site due diligence:.surveys

conjunction with the frrst dlsbursemento :he Phas
Economic Deveiopment also provided ¢

In addition, PrOJect 436 wou!d be ellglble for an ad_ m ‘ﬂve 'year grant based upon 50% of the net new
property taxes pa:d by the: company to the Town of Hu sville. Our estimate of this grant amount for
the complet:on of Phase IVis: $37 515 00, payable over fl\fe years
.Piease note that these grant amounts are estimates only. The actuaI grant wrll vary: dependmg on the
“timing of the mvestment and depreciation that affect the amount of property taxesfpaid ‘over the term.
Also, note that grants. must be approved by the Huntersville Town Board of Com sioners and include
other terms and condltlons mcludlng certification of the competrtlve ;.nature ‘of 'the project and
certification that but for thls_grant the project would locate outside of | Hu ‘
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We look forward to working with you on this project. As always, we are happy to discuss this grant further
and answer any questions about this potential economic development grant.

Sincerely,

Greg Ferguson
Huntersville Town Manager



